
July 2020 
Dear Kindergarten Families,  
 

Welcome to Jamison Elementary! My name is Brianna Ritts 
and I am so excited to meet you. Before we begin, I would like to 
take this time to tell you a little about myself and our Autistic 
Support Program.  

 
I initially received my Bachelor’s Degree in Psychology from 

Temple University. I then went on to receive a Dual Certification in Elementary 
and Special Education as well as a Master of Education from Holy Family 
University. I have taught students in grades 1st – 5th in our Autistic Support 
Program at Jamison. This is my 6th year at Jamison, and I love it here! 
I spent the summer working as an Extended School Year Teacher in Central Bucks. 
I also spent time with my family and friends, relaxing outside and grilling 
whenever we could. 

 
I am so excited to get to know you and your child! We will have a wonderful 

year at Jamison full of learning and fun. If you notice on my website, I have some 
other information listed including a parent survey, dietary restrictions, and a 
classroom supply list as well. 

 
This year may look a bit different but please know I will do everything I can 

to ensure your child has a great first year at Jamison. I am accompanied by an 
amazing team of individuals who will be supporting your child in the classroom 
throughout their time in school. As a team, we will be collaborating with your 
child’s general education teacher, occupational therapist, physical therapist, and 
speech and language therapist to meet your child’s individual needs.  

 
The number for Jamison Elementary is (267) 893-3500 and my email 

address is britts@cbsd.org. I am so excited to meet you and your child and am 
looking forward to a fantastic year. 
 

Sincerely,  

Brianna Ritts 

 
P.S. On the next page I have some pictures of myself and family 
 



 
 

This is my dog Jake and I on my wedding day 

September of 2019! 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Here are my husband and I in front of our house! 

 
 
 
Here is my family including my dad, 
mom, husband, sister, and brother-
in-law on my wedding day! 


